
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Planning and Development Department 
Land Use Planning Division 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Adjustments Board meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, April 9, 2020 (7:00 p.m.) at 1231 Addison Street, 

Berkeley Unified School District Board Room is hereby cancelled.   

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Shannon Allen, Principal Planner, at 

(510) 981-7430, or email at ShAllen@cityofberkeley.info. 

 

Posted: March 16, 2020 
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